UNIVERSITY
OF APPLIED INTERNATIONALWEEK 2020

SCIENCES Institute for Social Work
UTRECHT 25 -27 March 2020

Dear international partners and colleagues,

We would like to invite you to take part in our International days of Social Work 2020! It will take place in our Institute of Social Work (University of
Applies Sciences Utrecht), from the 25th till the 27th of March 2020.

This year we will focus on the theme Social Work- Social Justice. We would like to invite you to discuss these topics with our students through
lectures or workshops. The presentations will take place during the morning and afternoon sessions. Students of your University are more than
welcome to come and take part, as our international days are especially directed for our Social Work Bachelor.

We annually have people from more than 12 different countries taking part in our International days. Needless to say that this event gives you the
opportunity to extend your personal international network.

Would you like to participate? Please send an email with your abstract (title your input and write about the content with a maximum of 10 lines in
English) before the 4th of November 2019, to Ms. Nadezda Broshuis

(nadezda.broshuis@hu.nl). We will confirm your participation as quickly as possible.

We kindly remind you that you can use an Erasmus+Staff mobility grant, if you are an European partner.
Please, do not hesitate to contact us if you have any further questions.
Kind regards, on behave of our social work team:

Nadezda Broshuis






